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Safety of the Month—April 
 

Kyla Love, 5th grade, is our Safety of the 
Month!  Kyla is an excellent role model.  
She is a good student.  She is very  
responsible.  Kyla takes her role as a  
safety very seriously.  She is dependable 
and hard working.  Way to go Kyla! 



  

Dress Code 
 

Just a reminder with the weather  
getting warmer that the following rules 
apply: No tank tops, muscle shirts or 
spaghetti straps.  Shorts & skirts must 
not be more than 4” above the knee.  All 
students are required to wear socks and 
shoes, no slippers or flip flops.  Sandals 
must have a heel strap and socks must 
be worn with them. 
 
 

If you have moved, please notify Ms. Kris in the office immediately 
with your new address.  You will need to bring in (3) proofs of your 
new address.  Also, if your phone numbers have changed or any on 
your emergency card please come into the office and make those 
changes.   
 
 
 
   



Dogs 
 

Please refrain from bringing 
your dogs, small or big, to the 
school.  Animals are not  
allowed on school property! 



May—Pizza with the Principal 
 

Eryn Carver     De’Von Davis 
Christopher Bethea   Audrina Bradley 
Otto Dean     Dillan Johnson 
Bella England     Joslynn McLaughlin 
Ronan Jones     Justice Ross 
Azaria Snowden    Aaliyah Dozier 
Tony Verge     Da’Vaun Talbert 
Makenzie Miller    Anna Luize De Oliveira 
Aiden Hammill    Jeffery Bradley 
Sasha Peterson    Aubree Register 
Keith Antkowiak    Brooklynn Bell 
Zaria Allen     Kristopher Miranti 
Ashton Hall     Adrian Jordan 
Maddison Miller-Ware   Gracin Mills 
Sebastian Weldi    Anthony Garrett 
Ariyanna Snell    Kimora Shaw 
Justin Nash     LaMar Dixon 
Victoria Viola     Ilena Pennell 
Olivia Woodward    Baylee Peltier 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Dear Green Elementary Families: 
 
We need your help!  Regular attendance at school 
equals success for your child.  When school is in session, 
students need to be here, even if it is cold.  The state 
mandates a certain percentage of attendance each day 
or the school day won’t count!  That would mean we 
would have to make that day up at the end of the 
school year.  Our curriculum builds on daily lessons as 
well.  EVERY tardy, early release and absence can set 
your child behind. 
 
Also, our school day ends at 3:35PM.  Please schedule  
appointments after the end of the day.  We request that 
students not be released early at all, but especially  
between 3:00-3:30PM.  No releases will be made after 
3:00PM.  However, if they must leave early, the  
procedure is to come in, sign them out and we will call 
them down to the office at that time.  Calling in  
advance is not necessary as we do not call students 
down until proper identification has been made. 
 
Please be sure to let your kids know of any after school 
plans (where to go, who is picking them up) in the 
morning before school.  Messages to the office after 
3:00PM are difficult to guarantee getting to your child 
due to transitioning between classrooms as well as the 
hustle and bustle of the school day ending. 
 
Late pick up times are another recurring problem.  
Please make every effort to be here for your child when 
school lets out at 3:35PM.  The office closes shortly  
after the bell rings and we cannot leave any child  
unattended.  If you are unable to pick up your child on 
time, please consider utilizing our Latchkey program.  
For more information call 586-445-5688. 






















